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C L U B  C A L E N D A R

Hollywood Women’s Club

UPDATE
S E P T E M B E R  2 0 1 7

All Meetings At The Clubhouse Unless Otherwise Noted  

September 5 Wine Under the Palms 
 Committee Meeting -  6:00-7:00 p.m.
 Maia’s Home - 1301 Washington St.
September 6 Board of Directors Mtg., 6:30-8:00 p.m.
September 7 Day Group Luncheon - 12:00 p.m.
 Royal India Restaurant
September 7 Membership Committee Meeting
 6:00-7:00 p.m.
September 11 Family Caregiver Support Group
 5:00-6:00 p.m. 
 Activity: Kyle from Harris Art Studio
September 13 Evening Member Mtg., 6:00-8:00 p.m.
September 15 Community Services Co. 6:00-7:00 p.m.
September 22 Wine Under the Palms 
 Committee Meeting 2:00-3:00 p.m.
October 4 Board of Directors Mtg. 6:30-8:00 p.m.
October 5 Wine Under the Palms Set Up
October 6 Wine Under the Palms Set Up
 And EVENT 6:00-9:00 p.m.
October 7 Day Group Meeting, 1:00-3:00 p.m.
 95 year History of the Club
October 11 Evening Member Mtg., 6:00-8:00 p.m.

The Harvest Festival, originally schedule for
October 28 is CANCELED.                  

See You There!

Day Group Luncheon
September 7 at 12:00 p.m.

Royal India Restaurant 
3801 Griffin Road

Please attend our last of the summer luncheon series
The Club has many new members and hopefully many of them will 
join us.  Please make a reservation with Hermine at (954) 983-3016 
or email voglerh@bellsouth.net for additional information.

Evening Member Meeting
September 13 from 6:00-8:00 p.m.

HWC Clubhouse
Welcome Back! This will be a fun meeting getting to 
know our 14 new members. Help us welcome them and 
get to know them. Sign up for committees and make 
plans to get involved!!!!!!

Please bring an appetizer, salad, entre, dessert, bottle of wine or other libation!

SEPTEMBER COLLECTION DRIVES
“DRESS FOR SUCCESS” PLEASE DONATE!

What would you wear to a job interview? That is exactly the type of 
clothing needed. Your fabulous suits and other professional apparel 
could furnish another woman with the confidence to enter or return 
to the workplace, help her make a great first impression and land a 
job that could change her life. To ensure interview success, please 
donate items that are clean and ironed, not more than five years old 
and suitable for wearing to job interviews. 

• Interview appropriate suits, blouses, slacks, skirts, dresses, blazers •
• Work appropriate shoes, jewelry and scarves •

• Handbags (briefcases, portfolios or work appropriate handbags •
• Especially needed is clothing size 18-24+  and shoes  9+ •

Please bring your donations to any meeting at clubhouse in September.

How To Help Victims Of Hurrican Harvey
Cash donations are critically need. Text to “Harvey” 90999 to 
make a $10 donation to the Red Cross or call them at 800-Red-
Cross. Collection items can be dropped off at the Hard Rock 
Stadium. Desperately needed: clothing, blankets, towels, 
non-perishables, cleaning supplies, diapers and toiletries. To 
help the animals go to www.spca.org/Give. Thank you all for 
what you do!



L I V I N G  T H E  V O L U N T E E R  S P I R I T

Get your tickets today! This event sold out last year!!!!!! Don 
your cocktail clothes and join us for a great evening of wine, raf-
fles, auction and entertainment! Tickets available at upcoming 
meetings or go to the website www.hollywoodwomensclub.org 
and go to PayPal.

We would love to have your help on making this event a suc-
cessful one! We are currently looking for help in various different 
aspects of the event from food, decor, set up, clean-up of the 
event as well as donations of good wines. We need exeryones 
help to solicit raffle and auction items and wine as well. Please see 
the attached ‘idea’ list of items.

Event sub-committees: Food - lead by Moon Sheridan 954-383-
1906, Decor - lead by Deb Erb 754-423-391, and Auction Items/
Baskets - lead by Kris Impallomeni 954-328-7200. For anything 
related to Wine Under the Palms, please contact Maia Navarrete 
at 312-391-3669 or maianav@me.com. Thanks in advance for 
your support of this fun event! Please also join us for our Wine 
Under the Palms Committee meetings on Sep 5 from 6:00-7:00 
p.m. at Maia’s home (1300 Washington Street) and September 22 
from 2:00-3:00 p.m. at the Clubhouse. 

Second Annual
Wine Under the Palms

October 6
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Membership Committee Meeting September 7, 6:00-7:00 p.m. at the Clubhouse
Are you looking to meet new people and to help the Hollywood Women’s Club grow? We are forming a new Mem-

bership Committee which will meet once every 6-8 weeks. Our main goals for membership are:

• To increase membership • To increase participation of membership in club events •
• To ensure that every new member feels welcome and integrated into the Hollywood Women’s Club •

• To ensure we have accurate information on all members •

If you are a part of the Membership Committee, you will help out at monthly meetings and also with welcoming new 
members.  Please contact Maia Navarrete at maianav@me.com or 312-391-3669 if you’d like to join. Join us at the first 
Membership Committee Meeting on Sep 7 from 6-7PM (at the clubhouse).

Thanks to the historic anonymous gift and receipt of a draft budget from our planning consultant, Charles 
Jordan, our goal has been increased to encompass a broader scope of work to include hurricane windows and 
restoring the front doors & sidelights besides funding handicap accessibility, building safety, electrical and lighting 
upgrades, and up- dating of the catering kitchen. Our anonymous donor’s goal is to help us get the necessary 
renovations completed so we do not have to worry about them in the near future. The desired outcome is to 
improve accessibility and safety for Club Members, Guests and the Community.

A team of members (Issie Wise, Shelly deMarco, Dinah Pickett, Mardi Podesta, Carol Fitzgerald) is currently 
working on a grant proposal to Mary Porter Legacy Fund at the Community Foundation of Broward County for 
$150,000 due October 9. Grant awards will be announced in December.

To date the Campaign has received a $3,000 grant from the National Historic Preservation Trust for architec-
tural expenses; $2,000 from the Broward County Community Foundation and other gifts totaling $1,495 which 
includes an inkind gift of service. 

We have begun to develop prospect lists. A prospect is someone who has the willingness to donate and the 
ability to donate. Community leaders, former members, those interested in historic preservation or women’s 
organizations; and the general public. If you know of someone who you think would consider a donation to this 
very worthy cause, please let me know at carlyhwc@gmail.com. Thanks, Carol.

Next month:  Details of the project

We are no longer collecting bottle 
caps! Caps for Love has gone out 

of business. Many thanks to all who  
donated to this great Project!
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Back to School Supply Deliveries
Brought Smiles

Many thanks to all who donated school supplies to 
our annual Back to School Drive. Debbie Furslew de-
livered to the Hollywood Central Elementary School 
presenting a check and school supplies donated by 
the Hollywood Women’s Club. With her in the photo 
below are the assistant principal, Kelly Heverly and 
the literacy coach, Lisa Eutsey.

Similar donations were made to Oak Ridge Elemen-
tary School delivered by Glory Passen and Colbert El-
ementary School delivered by Shelly deMarco.

Back To School Needs You!
Please considering volunteering even it is only an hour 

a week. You set your schedule!
Just a little bit of your time can make all the difference to a child struggling to learn to read or a teacher hoping for a 

little classroom help! It’s an amazingly rewarding experience and easy to do. You fit it into your schedule as you wish, 
even just an hour or two is very beneficial to the kids and schools.

Just go to BrowardSchools.com, click on Community, scroll down to Volunteer Services. All the info you need and an-
swers to many FAQs are right there. Click on Get Involved to be guided through the application. Any questions, please 
contact Glory Passen at catmutha@aol.com.

Broward Outreach Movie and Pizza Nights 3rd Thursday of the Month
On August 7 volunteers including several new members enjoyed spending time with five moms and ten children 

at BOC’s Women’s and Children’s Center. This is a great way to see the Club in action. We are always looking for 
donations of child appropriate movies, some for 5 and under and some for 10 and under, childrens books and paper 
products: paper plates, napkins, & cups. To volunteer contact Holly Zipse at hzipse44@att.net.
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When you shop on AMAZON, please shop on AmazonSmile and click 
on Hollywood Women’s Club. Amazon donates to HWC when you do! 

Shop AmazonSmile All Year Long
and Amazon Donates 0.5% to HWC

Update Editor: Carol Fitzgerald, President
GFWC Hollywood Women’s Club • 501 North 14th Avenue • Hollywood, FL 33020 

954-925-9394 • www.hollywoodwomensclub.org

Boys & Girls Club August
Clean-Up Thank You

Dear Volunteers:

I wanted to reach out and personally thank you 
for helping out with our Annual Club Clean Up in 
August at the Marti Huizenga Club. Although you 
may not see the impact you made, please know 
that the club members saw it and they appreci-
ate your hard work.  They walked into the club on 
Monday morning and saw that it was cleaner and 
nicer than it was when they left on Friday after-
noon.

It is with support from volunteers like you that 
helps us make a difference in the lives of 12,500 
kids that we serve each year in Broward County.

Thank you again for your time and support.

Lisa Devine
Resource Development and Volunteer Manager 
Boys and Girls Clubs of Broward County

HWC had six volunteers help clean up the Boys & Girls Club working a total of 15 hours. Many thanks to Marie Visalli, 
Kim Ehrlich, Natalia Sroufe, Deb Erb, Mardi Podesta and Shelly DeMarco. Go ladies!!!!!! A toaster oven was donated 
as well.

In 1920, the 19th Amendment to 
the U.S. Constitution received 
approval from three-fifths of 
the states and the right to vote 
was extended to women. But 
Women’s suffrage may not have 
become a reality without the 
historic support of the GFWC. 
See the attached article to learn 
more!


